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This is totally against oregon constitution but the constitution of the USA. The 

concealed carry leagal holders are not the problem it's the illegal guns bought off the 

street that are. Taking away the rights of the people is not leagal. It will not stop the 

violence it will increase from criminals not being afraid of going into a house as there 

may be a leagal gun in it. Taking away guns does not make crime disappear or stop 

the violence as we have seen in other places criminals just get real good with knives 

if no guns are availible. Are we gonna outlaw knives next? Where does our right to 

life stop. We have a right to defend ourselves in our homes and when we are in 

danger in public with a CHL. Oregon has already out lawed the pepper spray that 

works some call it bear spray, then knives over 3in are outlawed now you want to 

take our guns. What is left, nothing. I will not stand for this, I oppose this bill. 


